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If you are t empted, ring Tom Cannon on 

9791 ·2949 & get the latest upd ate. 

We hay Ro Wostenholm & Pat Douglas 
.Joining the c ub committee & Chris 
G rdner, Lynn & Ray HiggOOnson & Tom 
¥ rney hav left to resume normal life. 
Our thanks for their contributions 
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March 2000 
 Would you like atrip to GLEN INNES? 

T his is your big o ppo r tunity, over EASTER 
we w i ll be traveling north to meet our 
Q u eensland counterparts at the rural city 
of Glen Innes in northern NSW. 

There we will r e new friendships & enjoy 
v isiting the local s ights together. We 
propose to leave o n T hurs 20th & return 
o n T ues 2 5th. 



S unday March 26. 

O pen day•• C o rne and s e e t he only B-24 b omber being r estored 


In Australia & "'I 0.- only 6 left ""orld""lde. 

Sho"" & Shine tor heri tage vehicles. Trophies .-or all c lasses. 

S o, g ive your British Classic a polish & put your car on display to 

help a ""orthy cause. 

D onation. $ S per car, proceeds to the B-24 r estorati on ~nd. 


Lunch is available or B VO. 


We ""ill m eet at the T o dd Rd Sl'ieU-Servic-e -ee-nter on the_as 

side 0" the West gate Bridge r ady to LEAVE at 9."'1 S.am•••• 

Details or s o b story, ring T orn C annon 979"'1 2949•• 


Apr I 2. British Europe n Motor Sho"". 

April 20.to 25. Trip to Glen Inn NSW. 

April 29 to 30. Visit to Echuca. 

May 6 S turdayaft rnoon economy run -wIth t",,'st. 

Ring Neil Wakeman to get details of early morning runs. 0411 .456 047 

Membership lists. 
We are proposing to compile a m embership list of n ames and 
phone n umbers O NLY for circulation to all m embers•••••••••••••••• 
IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO BE I NCLU D ED PLEASE PROMPTLY 
ADVISE .JOHN G ARDNER, MEM BERSHIP OFFICER ON 5 942 7535 

ranspor 
To enable hobby motorists t o clarify the Labour Governments 
intentions re older vehicles a letter w as sent on behalf of T he 
Assoc iation of Motoring Clubs requesting clear answers as t o the 
new governments intentions. T he reply is printed in full so that 
you m ay be informed• 

• 

You will only have ONE LIFE .. This is it, use it or lose it 



Minister for Transport 

Nauru House 
so Collins Street 
MeIboume-Vldoria 3000 
GPOBox27~ 

MelboumeVlCtOria 3001 
TeJephone(03) 96558683 

Fife No. : SM57931.12 Paesimile (03) 9655 8617 

Mr W M AUtrey 
59 Rawson Sb'eet 
BORONIA VIC 3155 

Dear Mr Allfrey 

Thank you for your letter dated 15 November1999,conceming the use ofvehictes older 
.. than 20 years on Victoria's roads • 

Please be assured that the Government has no intention of banning the use of older 
vehicles on VictOrian Roads. The Government recognises that there are -many people 
who own special interest vehicles and that these vehicles are a valuable part _of our 
motoring heritage. The Govemment is aware that there are many skilled -workers 
employed by businesses that specialise in maintaining and.restoring these vehicles. 

The Government is not proposing to make chang8$to the Club Permit Scheme to the 
detriment of vehicle owners. There are no plans toinfroduce a subsidised scrappage 
program or to require rotating amberwaming lamps to. be fitted to older vehicles. 

Any vehicle that is structurally sound and in a roadworthy condition win continue to be 
aUQWedaccess to the VlCtorlanroadsystern, regardless of its age. 

i~I-'-"--" 
Peter Batchelor MP 

Minister for Tnlnsport 


";rJ..J ( 12000 

http:SM57931.12


RACV Great Australian Rally Snapshots. 

Pat Douglas at the Be club ten • 

: 
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Cora Harris is well rigged out 
for her role as the pa ssenger 
in her husbands early model 
Yellow Cab. 
Both husband & w ife won 
awards for their costumes. 
Cora later presented the 
Peninsula Hospital Network 
with a c heque for $500 as a 
Donation. 

Two prizewinners in the c ommercial section. Both 
lovingly restored. 



ullday
d April 

( 

RE M R We must give one club cheque for entry to the SHOW. 
For tax reasons the AOMC want us to collect the entry donation of $7.00 
off each member attending & give one Club cheque covering this to the 
AOMe.. To facil itate this you can prepay $7.00 to our treasurer Tony Hodges 
at 41 Harvey St Anglesea 3230, or we will meet in Smithfield Rd Epson Kens­
ington, Melways 42 . H.2. at 9.00 am so that you can meet up with Tony Hodges 
and pre pay. Then a ll enter TOGETHER . Don't be late as we will be GONE. 


